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Hi everyone, 

 

One week out from Nationals, so no doubt everyone is busy with final preparations. 

 

The Coaching Commission has had a flurry of examinations submitted and most 
have been marked and candidates and their clubs advised. Congratulations and 
Welcome to the Coaches Group.   

 

So a couple of reminders.  You will need a registered member of NZFRS to be able 
to access the Marshalling area at Nationals and you will need to wear you grey 
identification card at all times.  The Artistic Committee will be monitoring access to 
the Marshalling area and on the floor during figure trainings. 

 

Hopefully you will all have an easy week preparation and members of the Coaching 
Commission look forward to catching up with as many coaches as possible during 
the week. 

 

Raewyn Hailes 

Administrator 

High Performance Coaching Commission 
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